January 14, 2002

Mr. Grant F. Langley City Attorney Office of the City Attorney Room 800, City Hall

Attention: Mr. Harry Stein

Subject: Wisconsin Electric Power Company Easement

Across City Property at 315 North 6th Street

Dear Mr. Langley:

The subject easement, proposed by the Wisconsin Electric Power Company (WEPCO) across City property at 315 North 6th Street, has been reviewed and is acceptable. WEPCO has to relocate their existing underground facility to accommodate demolition of the old Sixth Street Viaduct. The subject easement will allow WEPCO to re-route their existing service to an unconflicted location and continue to provide service across the Menomonee Valley.

This easement request will go directly to the full Common Council on Tuesday, January 22, 2002, for immediate adoption.

Please review the easement document for correctness of form, and, if found acceptable, prepare the appropriate resolution for Common Council action. Once the resolution is complete, please contact Mr. Chad Chrisbaum, of my staff, at 286-0470, for pick-up and hand delivery to the Common Council Administration Manager.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RB:dle

Attachments

(MP\WEP EASEMENT 315 N 6 ST-CTC)